
CENTRAL DISTRICT PLAYER DECORUM 
 
The Central District Executive Board has directed that the following 
statement be read during early and mid-season tournament opening 
ceremonies.  
 
The Central District Board respects and appreciates the task tournament 
directors have and expect that players will also respect and appreciate the 
responsibilities of the tournament directors.  
 
Players are reminded that, while it is permitted to ask to see a rule in 
writing, the decisions of a tournament director are final and are not to be 
challenged at that time. Subsequent challenges or complaints should be 
directed in writing to either the CD or FSA Board. 
 
Further, it is expected that players show respect toward their partner and 
opponent. Rules are clear regarding communication between partners 
during a game. There is to be no coaching or signals to their partner. 
Players may ask their partner the score, how many discs are good, and the 
location of discs. Partners are able to communicate between games. 
Players are not to talk or make remarks that disconcert their opponents 
play. 


